CHERRY HILL PUBLIC SCHOOLS Cherry Hill, New Jersey

SPECIAL MEETING MINUTES

January 26, 2013

A Special Meeting (Board Retreat) of the Cherry Hill Township Board of Education was held at the Malberg Administration Bldg. Cherry Hill, New Jersey on January 26, 2013.

The meeting was called to order by Mrs. Judge at 9:03 A.M. who read the following notice in accordance with the Open Public Meetings Act:

PUBLIC NOTICE OF THIS MEETING PURSUANT TO THE OPEN PUBLIC MEETINGS ACT HAS BEEN GIVEN BY THE BOARD SECRETARY IN THE FOLLOWING MANNER:

- (A) POSTING WRITTEN NOTICE ON THE OFFICIAL SCHOOL BULLETIN BOARD AT THE ADMINISTRATION BUILDING ON January 18, 2012.
- (B) TRANSMITTED NOTICE TO THE COURIER POST AND TO THE PHILADELPHIA INQUIRER ON January 18, 2012.
- (C) TRANSMITTED NOTICE TO THE CLERK OF CHERRY HILL TOWNSHIP ON January 18, 2012.

A roll call recorded the following Board Members as present:

Mrs. Sherrie L. Cohen
Dr. J. Barry Dickinson
Mr. Eric Goodwin
Mrs. Carol A. Matlack
Mr. Steven Robbins
Mr. Elliott Roth
Mrs. Colleen Horiates
Mrs. Kathy Judge

Mr. Seth Klukoff - absent

Also in attendance: Dr. M. Reusche and Ms. G. Thornton (NJSBA Field Service Representative).

Ms. Gwen Thornton reviewed the Code of Ethics for School Board members and the Role of Board members.

Mrs. Cohen made and Mr. Roth seconded a motion to adjourn at 11:20 A.M.

Mrs. Kathryn B. Judge

Board President